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SEC Money Market Fund Proposal Needs Refinement
In the September 20, 2013, issue of Focus on Funds, ICI general counsel Karrie McMillan
outlines ICI’s concerns with reforms under consideration by the U.S. Securities and
Exchange Commission.  

Additional Resources:

Money Market Fund Resource Center
Joint Statement: ICI and ICI Global Disappointed with EU Proposal for Money Market
Fund Reform
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